
From: Richard Kingswood 
Sent: Tuesday, 29 April 2025 10:43 AM
To: Animal Welfare
Cc: Janelle Brooks; Anoushka De Silva; Alison Schumacher
Subject: RE: Inquiry into the management of cat populations in NSW - Post-hearing 

responses - 1 April 2025

Hello Animal Welfare Committee Secretariat 
 
Following the hearing into the management of cat populations in NSW, the National Parks and Wildlife Service 
/ Department of Climate Change, Energy, the Environment and Water wish to advise there are no transcript 
corrections, no responses to questions on notice or supplementary questions and no additional information 
for the committee beyond our original submission. 
 
I understand the OƯice of Local Government and Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development 
intend sending a response separately. 
 
Regards 
 

 

Richard Kingswood 
A/Executive Director 
Conservation and Aboriginal Partnerships 
NSW National Parks & Wildlife Service 

 
  

 
  




